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Daisy Class

Parent Helpers
If you are able to join us in Daisy 
Class as a parent helper we would 
love to hear from you! There will 

be a sign up sheet available 
outside the Daisy classroom door 

for you to let us know if you 
would like to come and help and 

which day/days you are available! 
Please sign up if you are 

interested!  

Our focus this week
We have explored Autumn and have 
read lots of fun Autumn stories. We 
went to the outside area to collect 

fallen leaves and looked at the 
different colours. We talked about 

our senses and what we notice in 
Autumn, e.g. 'I can hear crunchy 

leaves!'. Can you remember anything 
else that we could see, hear, feel, 

taste and smell? 

Wow Day Wednesday!
You should have received two 

sheets of WOW slips this week. 
Please fill in any WOW moments 
for your child (this can be any 

kind of achievement!) and pop in 
our special WOW boxes; we 
share these each week with 

the class on 'Wow Day 
Wednesday!'

Parent Consultations
The booking system for parent 

consultation has now closed. If you 
didn't make a booking, please see 
us! Consultations will be held on 
the following days: Monday 15th 

(9am-3pm), Wednesday 17th (4pm-
7pm) Thursday 18th October 

(2.30pm-6pm)

Please note school closes at 2pm 
on Thursday 18th October

Reminders
We are still waiting on some 

photographs of adults who will be 
collecting your children. It is really 
important that we have photos of 

every adult that will collect.
Please complete and return the 

Tapestry permission letter ASAP if 
you have not already done so. 

Thank you to those that have already 
provided the above. 

Look and Listen Walk
Continuing with our listening 

theme, we took a learning walk 
around the school (inside and 

outside) to notice all the 
different things that we could 

see and hear. Can you 
remember some of the things 

that we saw and heard? 


